
 

     
920 Andover Road  Linthicum, MD 21090  410-859-3200  fax: 410-859-3202 

 

 

PHOTO RELEASE FORM 
 
 

Children are adorable and always changing and therefore twice a year we have local 
photographers come into the center and take class and individual pictures.  These photos are for 
sale by the photographers.  Their purchase is always optional.   
 
The staff and administration of Quala Care take pictures at many of our events and to capture the 
cute happenings of the classroom or on field trips.  These photos are displayed throughout the 
center and are also used to make “presents” for the parents.  Occasionally, we will use photos of 
students involved in child care activities for advertising or promotional purposes (newsletters, 
brochures, website, etc.)   
 
Please indicate, by your signature below, your permission for your child to be photographed 
while participating in center activities and for Quala Care Child Center, Inc. to use and publish 
your child’s photo in print and/or electronically for the above stated purposes. 

  
 
 
Child’s Name:          
 
 
             
        Parent’s/Guardian’s Signature             Date 


